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Hadley Township Planning Commission 

4293 Pratt Rd 

P O Box 227 

Hadley MI 48440 

March 18, 2025 
 

Meeting was called to order by Secretary Hill at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Roll call of members present: David Hinton, Linda Hodge, Kim Hill, Elwyn Brandt, 
and Robert Hartwig. Ron Shoemaker and Ann Goodwin are excused.  There were 
four members of the public present.  
 
Approval of Agenda:  Commissioner Hartwig motioned to approve the agenda as 
presented, second by Commissioner Hodge. Motion carried.  

 

Approval of Minutes: Commissioner Brandt motioned to approve the minutes of 
February meeting as corrected, second by Commissioner Hinton. Motion carried.  
 
Public Time: Ralph we are doing a good job. 
 

Old Business: 

1) 2025 Project Ideas:  

Commissioner Hill made a motion to table this discussion until next 

month, second by Commissioner Hartwig. Motion carried. 

  

New Business: 

1) ZBA Report – Commissioner Shoemaker was not present to make a report. 

2) Township Board – Mark Cerny was appointed to the Board of Review. 

3) Correspondence – Received a flyer from the MTA on an upcoming seminar 
for new Planners. If you are interested – please contact Chairperson 
Goodwin to sign up. 
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Public Time:  

A member of the public mentioned a possible dangerous building at the SW corner of 

Herd and Cramton Roads. 

 

Commissioner Comments: 

Commissioner Hartwig mentioned he was very happy to see the park and new path 

being used daily. Commissioner Brandt mentioned that he had spoke with his brother 

Rick regarding the updates to the old Township Hall. Commissioner Hartwig added 

that they are moving toward getting plans and accepting bids soon. Commissioner Hill 

mentioned that there will be a pancake breakfast fundraiser April 5th to raise money 

for the Crotteau Family. Lou Crotteau was a firefighter in Elba Township for 30 years 

and a wife and three children behind when he recently passed. She added that the 

Chamber is having a Euchre Tournament on Saturday. 

 

Adjourn: 

Commissioner Hartwig moved to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Brandt second. 

Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:19 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kimberly S Hill 


